
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 March 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
A Level PE NEA 
 
As per JCQ guidelines, we will be releasing the NEA marks to students in advance of our external 
moderation. All A Level PE students will be given their NEA marks during their PE lesson on 
Thursday  31 March.   
 
Please refer to Mr Fidock’s letter dated 28 February regarding the NEA appeals process. Any 
requests to appeal should be emailed to exams@wealdgs.org, with all paperwork completed by 4pm 
on Tuesday 19 April 2022.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the students for all the hard work they have put 
in to their NEAs. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs R. Northcote 
Head of PE 
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